



Newsletter June 2017

## **Updates**

#### **Surveys**

programs.

The <u>2015–16 Profile of Pharmacy Students</u> is live online.

This members-only publication provides data on applications to first professional degree programs and degrees conferred and student enrollment in professional and graduate degree

The 2015-16 Vacant Budgeted and Lost Faculty

Positions brief is now available on the AACP website.

# Assessment & Accreditation Management System (AAMS)

**2016 PCAT, GPA, NIH Funding, and Extramural Funding** data have been updated and are available in both the self-study and benchmarking sections of the system.

Please direct technical questions to <u>AAMS@aacp.org</u> and accreditation questions to <u>csinfo@acpe-accredit.org</u>.

## **Survey Timeline**

Recently Opened
The 2016-17 Roster
and Faculty Salary
Survey will close
on Tuesday, August
8th.

Closing Soon
The 2017-18 Tuition
Survey will close
on Friday, June 16th.

The 2017 Graduating
Student and Faculty
Surveys will close
on Friday, June 30th.

The 2017 Alumni and Preceptor Surveys will close on Thursday, August 31st.

### **#PharmEd Fact**

Did you know?

The regions with the highest number of vacant positions were the South Atlantic, East North Central, and the Pacific?

Vacant positions\* by geographic region



Source: 2016 AACP Survey of Vacant Budgeted and Lost Faculty Positions

To see more facts, check out the <u>2015-16 Vacant Budgeted and Lost Faculty</u> (pdf)

#### | Nancy Nguyen, B.A.

| Institutional Research Coordinator

| American Association of Colleges of Pharmacy | 1727 King Street FL 2 • Alexandria, VA 22314 | p: 703.739.2330 x1048 • f: 703.836.8982

Discover • Learn • Care: Improve Health

www.aacp.org